
Short Term
Stay

Customize your Stay.

Help When you Need It
If you've had a setback in your health,
you don't feel comfortable going
home alone after a medical
procedure, when a care-giver will be
away, or when respite care is needed,
that's when you come for a short
term stay. Stay for a few nights, or up
to thirty days, until you're ready to go
home. You can keep the cost down by
customizing our available services
and choosing the ones you'll need.
 
During your stay, guests enjoy the
same amenities and support as
our assisted living residents, with the
option to add additional services,
while benefiting from a relaxing,
stress-free environment. You'll find
we offer comfortable, private,
furnished, well-decorated rooms. We
try to make the stay as easy and
pleasant as possible. We value
privacy; there are no shared rooms.
 
Your level of care will be determined
by a complimentary assessment by
one of our licensed nurses. Your cost
of care will be based off this
assessment. We have a secured,
separate memory care unit,
if appropriate.
 
This program allows you the chance
to get strong and recover in comfort,
enjoying all of the amenities we offer.

Connect with us
1235 S. 24th Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220
 

920-682-8254
www.shadylaneinc.com



Caregiver Caring
Caring for a loved one is very
generous and rewarding, but it can
be very demanding. What do you do
when you are taking a trip, wanting
to visit family out of state, or just
simply need a break? That's when
Shady Lane can help with the short
term stay program. 
 
To provide the best possible care,
you need to be sure you are also
taking good care of yourself.
Many caregivers find it difficult to
spend time focusing on their own
needs, when their loved one is the
focus of their attention. 
 
Our Short Term Stay allows you to
disengage for a few days to recharge.

Daily Rates
Bedroom............................................
Bedroom Only (Large)....................
One Bedroom 1/2 Bath..................
One Bedroom 1/2 Bath Deluxe...
Efficiency Studio.............................
Standard Studio...............................
Large Studio.....................................
One Bedroom (Small).....................
One Bedroom (Medium)................
Deluxe Studio...................................
One Bedroom (Large).....................
Two Bedroom...................................
Memory Care Unit .........................

Stay for a few
nights, or up to
thirty days, until
you're ready to
return home.

$64
$67
$69
$71
$74
$76
$77
$82
$85
$89
$95
$99
Add $25


